
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROJECT  
Phase 3 Construction Notice – Utility Improvements 

June 12th, 2023 
 

Construction Starts 
June 26 

Duration 
2 weeks 

Description of Work 
Utility Improvements 

 
Description of work and anticipated impacts 
 
As part of the 2023 Pavement Management Project, utility improvements will be conducted 
throughout the project. Utility Improvements will consist of replacement of various storm sewer 
structures, water main hydrants, and sanitary sewer structures.  The utility improvements will 
only directly impact some residences throughout the project.  If you are receiving this notice 
your address is one of the residences that will be impacted during the utility improvement work.  
 
To complete the replacement of the utility features noted above the contractor will have to 
complete excavation of the boulevard area behind the curb.  Any private features that you wish 
to save within the anticipated excavation limits should be protected as noted below. The 
anticipated limits of disturbance required to complete the utility work that will extends behind 
the curb will be marked out with pink paint. All disturbed areas will be restored with topsoil and 
seeded later in the year after construction is complete. If you have any questions related to the 
disturbance area please reach out to the hotline number listed at the bottom of this page. 
 
Protecting your sprinkler systems, invisible fence, and landscaping 
 
If you wish to protect your private features from damage during construction, please 
temporarily remove them from the City right of way area that will be impacted by construction 
(about 3-5ft behind the curb marked for removal). Sprinkler heads can be disconnected, and the 
hose can be dug up and pulled back. Spot curb areas will have white areas painted on curb 
marked for removal. Please protect features within this area. Please protect features behind the 
entire length of curb in full-curb removal areas.   
 
Any damage to private features in the right of way will not be repaired, replaced, 
or altered by the city or the contractor. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation throughout the construction process. 
 
Stay Informed 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the project hotline or project email.  
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